
 
 
 
 
No: SNEA/CHQ/CMD/2015-18/70                 Dated 05.04.2017. 
To 

Sri Anupam Shrivastava, 
Chairman and Managing Director,  
BSNL, New Delhi. 

Sub: Declaration of DR DGM results – our strong protest regarding: 

Respected Sir, 

When all the cadres are demoralised, no promotion is taking place in any cadres for years 
together and CPSU Cadre Hierarchy implementation is badly delayed, it is surprising to see 
that management declared the results of DR DGM examination in which thousands of internal 
candidates are barred from appearance. 
 
In fact we are pleading for the last few months to scrap the examination already held and the 
DR DGM RR also and utilise all the 107 vacant DR DGM posts for the promotion from DE to 
DGM so that experienced and senior Executives will get promotion. 
 
We strongly protest the decision of the management to declare the result instead 
of scrapping the examination. Such actions will further demoralise thousands of 
Executives who are waiting for their promotion for years together. 
 
With regards,  

 

(K. Sebastin) 
Copy to: 1. Smt. Sujata T Ray, DIR(HR), BSNL Board for information please.  

2. Shri. Deb Kumar Chakrabarty, PGM(Pers), BSNL CO for information please.  


